NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING

PROPOSED SUPER-VOLUNTARY ANNEXATION

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Town of Yorktown will conduct a public hearing at
its regularly scheduled meeting at 6:00 p.m. on September 15, 2025 at the Town Hall, 9312 W Smith
Street, Yorktown, Indiana, with respect to the proposed super-voluntary annexation of certain parcels of
real estate contiguous to the current boundaries of the Town of Yorktown, namely 1301 N Nebo Rd,
Parcel #18-10-011-227-003.000-014. Additional information may be obtained by calling Town Manager
Chase Bruton at Town Hall during normal weekday business hours at #(765) 759-8521.

LANCE TURNER

CLERK-TREASURER, TOWN OF YORKTOWN



